(Project Office Letterhead) 

[Date] 

RE: Permit No. ___________ 

Job No. _____________ 

Route _______ , __________ County 

[Name]
[Utility Company Name]
[Street Address] 
[City, State, Zip Code] 


Dear _____________ : 


In my letter of ______________, I advised that a final inspection had been made on the utility 
adjustment work located at  [location]  and requested that your final invoice be submitted to this 
office within 60 days of completion of the work as required in the actual cost agreement. 


As of this date, we have not received the final invoice and this letter is a reminder that the final 
invoice must be received in this office by  [the date 60 days following the completion of work] .  
If the final invoice has not been received by that date, we will submit the adjustment 
documentation for audit without the final invoice and close our file. 


If you have any questions concerning the submittal of the invoice or, for some reason won't be 
able to submit the final invoice within the required time, please feel free to contact me. 


Sincerely, 


[Name]
Resident Engineer 


Copy: District Utility Engineer 


30 day notice 

